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Cell Phone Policy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Town of Fremont Highway Superintendent is  the only Town Official that is authorized to have a cell 

phone that is paid for by the Town.  

 

The cell phone remains Town property and must be returned upon termination of employment, this 

includes any and all accessories received with the phone. (i.e. charger, etc.)  

 

This Policy was adopted at the regular Town Board Meeting held on February 12, 2013. 

 

 

 

 


